
 
 
September 23, 2024 
 
Subject: Sugar Loaf Road Reconstruction (Sec 14-00101-00-PV) 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We wanted to inform you that the Illinois State Archaeological Survey (ISAS) has finished their survey for 
the time being. The remaining work will not be completed by ISAS until approval has been granted by the 
Federal Highway Administration. Please be advised that construction will not commence before the end of 
this year.   
 
The City of Collinsville is committed to keeping you informed about any developments as they arise. We 
will provide updates and relevant information as soon as it is available.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience during this time. If you have any question or need further 
clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Kevin Madden – City of Collinsville Project Engineer  
Phone – (618) 346-5211 ext. 2216  
Email: kmadden@collinsvilleil.org 
 
Sincerely, 

Kevin Madden 
Kevin Madden, Project Engineer 


